
The U.S. Office of Special Counsel (OSC) employs approximately 110 employees.  

Most of these individuals engage in reviews, investigations, and prosecutions of prohibited 

personnel practices, prohibited political activity, and other wrongdoing by government 

employees. 

 

A small number of employees in the headquarters office in Washington, DC, and in 

three field offices outside the Washington area (in Dallas, TX, Detroit, MI, and Oakland, 

CA), are authorized to use government-issued charge cards for micro-purchases of 

software, ADP equipment, and/or office supplies.  The point of contact for OSC micro-

purchase card activities is: 

 

                           Doug Stickler

Contract Officer 

U.S. Office of Special Counsel 

1730 M Street, N.W., Suite 218 

Washington, DC 20036-4505 

Telephone: (202) 254-3600 

Fax:            (202) 653-5151 


